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Comments: I have ridden these areas many times and object to their closure. There are already very limited

areas to legally ride dirt bikes in the mountain areas of Southern California, especially single track such as

Redonda Ridge. In my experience the backside of these mountains where these trails/ohv roads are located  is

not heavily trafficked by hikers or mountain bikers but is one of the few areas where dirt bikes and off-road

vehicles can be used. This would have a huge impact on the off-road / dirt bike community. Many forest service

roads have already been closed due to the line fire. Please reconsider your decision 


